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May 24, 2017

Office of the City Clerk
City Hall, Room 365
200 N. Spring Street
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Council File No, 17-0401 (17236 S, Hoover Street)

Dear City Clerk:

} support upholding the decisions of the MHarbor Area Planning Commission in reference to Council File
No. 17-0401 (VTT-73816-2A) and for APCH-2015-3175-2C; ENV-2015-3749-MND, relating to 17236 S.

Hoover Street for the foitowing reasons:

The former Caltrans property on which the homes are proposed to be buiit was intended to remain as a
buffer zone for the interchange of the 110 and 91 freeways and open space linking the area to the
remaining open bottomed section of the Dominguez Channel which contains native willows and to the

nearby Gardena Willows Wetland.

Most of the proposed homes would be located very nearly under the bus transit viaduct to the Harbor
Park and Ride center, piacing many of the homes and future homeowners in danger from any vehicle
which might crash through the roadway barriar

The proposed homes are located too close o the 110 and 21 freeways so that use of the new homes’
outdoor space would mean increased exposure to high levels of air pollution from padiculate matter and
very loud traffic noise for the new residents.

The proposed of 15, two-story single family homes is out of character with the existing mostly one-story
Merit Tract which is next to the project site

The subdivision is designed as a separate gated community. However, the tentative tract map approval
does not require a homeowners' asscciation with requirements for future upkeep of the subdivision which
would lead fo future problems with the upkeep and maintenance of the private roads, lighting, and
landscape maintenance,

The propesed projfect would have only one entrance and exit via a privale street, which would lead onlo
Hoover Street and is where 173" Street also intersects. This is a location which has already seen
vehicular crashes due to poor visibility at the infersection and would create a worse traffic safety hazard

incerely . Q —
W s Dk ra
signature o

GRSt B breee

printed name

W73 Plie

address
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May 24, 2817

Cffice of the City Clerk
City Hall, Room 385
200 N. Spring Street
Los Angeles, CA 80012

Re: Councit File No. 17-0401 (17236 S. Hoover Streel)
Dear City Clerk:

| suppent uphoiding the decisions of the Harber Area Plann'ing Commission in reference to Councit File
No. 17-0401 (VTT-73816-2A) and for APCH-2015-3175-ZC, ENV-2015-3749-MND, relating to 17236 S.
Hoover Street for the following reasons;

The former Calirans property on which the homes are proposed o be built was intended to vemain as a
buffer zone for the interchange of the 110 and §1 freeways and open space linking the area to tha
remaining cpen boltomed section of the Bominguez Channel which confains native willows and to the
nearby Gardena Willows Wetland,

Most of the proposed homes would be located very nearly under the bus fransit viaduct to the Harbor
Park and Ride center, placing many of the hemes and future homeowners in danger from any vehicle
which might crash through the readway barrier

The preposed homes are located 100 close {0 the 110 and 81 freeways so that use of the new homes'
outdoor space would mean increased exposure to high ievels of alr pollution from particulate matter and
very foud traffic noise for the new residents.

The proposed of 15, two-story single family homes is out of character with the existing mostly one-story
Merit Tract which is next to the project site

The subdivision is designed as a separate gated community. However, the tentative tract map approval
does not require & homeowners’ association with requirements for future upkeep of the subdivision which
would lead fo fulure problems with the upkeep and maintenance of the private roads, lighting, and
landscape maintenance,

The proposed p{o}ezct would have only one entrance and exit via a private street, which would lead onto
Hoover Street and is where 173" Street also intersects. This is a location which has afready seen
vehicilar crashes due to poor visibility at the intersection and would create a worse traffic safety hazard

Sincerely,
signature {7

A sy Cnoﬁ Ny T
printed name

L0 Wuer 164 " TVonce

address
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May 24, 2017

Office of the City Clerk
City Hall, Room 355
200 N. Spring Streaf
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Counci File No. 17-0401 (17236 S. Hoover Street)
Dear City Clerk;

| support upholding the decisions of the Harbor Area Planning Commission in reference to Council File
No, 17-0401 (VTT-73816-2A) and for APCH-2015-3175-ZC; ENV-2015-3748-MND, relating to 17236 &.
Hoover Street for the following reasons:

The former Caltrans property on which the homes are propesed to be bullt was intended o remain as a
buffer zone for the interchange of the 110 and 91 freeways and open space linking the area to the
remaining open bottomed section of the Dominguez Channe!l which contains native willows and {o the
nearby Gardena Willows Wetland.

Most of the proposed homes woulc be located very nearly under the bus transit viaduct to the Harbor
Park and Ride center, placing many of the homes and future homeowners in danger from any vehicie
which might crash through the roadway barrier

Tha proposed homes are located too close to the 110 and 94 freeways so that use of the new homes’
outdour space would mean increased expaosure o high levels of air poliution from pariiculate matter and
very loud traffic noise for the new residents.

The proposed of 15, two-story single family homes is out of character with the existing mostly cne-siory
Merit Tract which is next {o the project site

The subdivision is designed as a separate gated community. However, the tentative tract map approval
does not require & homeowners’ association with requirsments for future upkeep of the subdivision witich
would iead to future problems with the upkeep and maintenance of the private roads, lighting, and
landscape maintenance.

The proposed project would have only one entrance and exit via a private street, which would lead onto
Hoover Street and is where 173" Street also intersects. This is a location which has already seen
vehicular crashes due to poor visibility at the intersection and would create a worse traffic safety hazard

Sincergl, 7
~ i
signature Lo

Davis  Hapve \f/

printad name

e W [7] ST

address




May 24, 2017

Office of the City Clerk
City Hall, Room 395
200 N. Spring Strest
Los Angeles, CA 80012

Re: Council File No. 17-0401 (17238 S. Hoover Street)

Dear City Clerk;

{ support upholding the decisions of the Harbor Area Planning Commission in reference to Council File
No, 17-0401 (VTT-73816-2A) and for APCH-2015-3175-ZC; ENV-2015-3748-MND, relating to 17236 S
Hoover Street for the following reasons.

The former Caltrans property on which the homes are proposed to be built was intended to remain as a
buffer zone for the interchange of the 110 and 81 freeways and open space linking the area to the
remaining open bottomed section of the Dominguez Channel which contains native willows and {o the
nearby Gardena Willows Wetland.

Most of the proposed homes would be located very nearly under the bus transit viaduct to the Harbor
Park and Ride center, placing many of the homes and future homeowners in danger from any vehicle
which might crash through the roadway barrier

The proposed homes are located too close to the 110 and 81 freeways so that use of the new homeg’
cutdoor space would mean increased exposure to high levels of air polittion from particulate matter and
very loud traffic noise for the new residents,

The proposed of 16, two-story single family homes is out of character with the existing mostly one-slory
Merit Tract which is next to the project site

The subdivisicn is designed as a separate gated community. However, the tentative tract map approval
does not require a homeowners’ association with requirements for future upkeep of the subdivision whicn
would lead to future problems with the upkeep and mainienance of the private roads, lighting, and
iandscape maintenance.

The proposed project would have only one enfrance and exit via a private street, which would lead onto

Hoover Street and is where 173" Street also intersects. This is a location which has already seen
vehicular crashes due to poor visibility at the intersection and would create a worse traffic safety hazard

Sincerely,

signature

€ D o b Tambon

printed Rame ¥

ElizabeTh fivley
address ]MBBQ\ MQQ’ fo%Vﬁ’
Go adeni, Ca Q0349




May 18, 2017

Office of the City Clerk
City Hall, Room 385
200 N. Spring Street
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Council File No. 17-0401 (17236 S. Hoover Street)

Dear City Clerk;

I support upholding the decisions of the Harbor Area Pianning Commission in reference to Council File
No. 17-0401 (VTT-73816-2A) and for APCH-2015-3175-ZC; ENV-2015-3749-MND, relating to 17236 S.

Hoover Stree! for the following reasons:
The former, Caitrans property on which the homes are proposed to be built was intended to remain as a

buffer zone for the interchange of the 110 and 91 freeways and open space linking the area to the
remaining open bottomed section of the Dominguez Channel which contains native wiliows and to the

nearby Gardena Willows Wetland,

Most of the proposed homes would be located very nearly under the bus transit viaduct to the Harbor
Park and Ride center, placing many of the homes and future homeowners in danger from any vehicle

which might crash through the roadway barrier
The proposed homes are located loo close lo the 110 and 91 freeways so that use of the new homes'
outdoor space would mean increased exposure to high levels of air pollution from particutate matter and
very loud traffic noise for the new residents.

The proposed of 15, two-slory single family homes is out of character wilh the existing mostly one-story
Merit Tract which is next lo the project site

The subdivision is designed as a separate gated community. However, the tentative tract map approval
does not require a homeowners' associalion with requirements for future upkeep of the subdivision which

would lead to future problems with the upkeep and maintenance of the private roads, lighting, and

landscape maintenance.

The proposed project would have only one entrance and exil via a private street, which wouid lead onto
Hoover Streel and is where 173" Sireet also intersects. This is a location which has already seen

vehicular crashes due to poor visibility at ip

eTsection and would create a worse traftic safely hazard
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May 24, 2017

Office of the City Clerk
City Haii, Room 385
200 N. Spring Street
Los Angetes, CA 90012

Re: Council File No. 17-0401 {17236 8. Hoover Street)

Dear City Clerk:

i support upholding the decisions of the Harbor Area Planning Commission in reference to Counci! Filg
No. 17-0401 (VTT-73816-2A) and for APCH-2015-3178-ZC; ENV-2015-3749-MND, relating to 17236 S.
Hoover Street for the foliowing reasons;

The former Callrans property on which the homas are proposed {0 be builf was intended to remain as a
buffer zone for the interchange of the 110 and 91 freeways and open space linking the area to the
remaining open bottomed section of the Dominguez Channet which contains native willows and to the

nearby Gardena Willows Wetland.

Most of the proposed homes would be located very nearly under the bus transit viaduct to the Harbor
Park and Ride center, placing many of the homes and future homeowners in danger from any vehicle
which might crash through the readway barrier

The proposed hemes are located oo close to the 110 and 91 freeways so that use of the new homes'
ouldoor space would mean Increased exposure {0 high fevels of air pellution from pariculate matter and

very laud traffic noise for the new residents.

The proposed of 15, two-story single family homes is out of character with the existing mostly one-story
Merit Tract which is next {o the project site

The subdivision is designed as a separale gated community. However, the tentative tract map approval
does not require a homeowners’ association with reguirements for fuluire upkeep of the subdivision which
would lead to future problems with the upkeep and maintenance of the private roads, lighting, and
fandscape maintenance,

The proposed project would have only one entrance and exit via a private street, which would lead onio
Hoover Street and is where 173" Street also intersects. This is a location which has already seen
vehicular crashes due fo poor visibility 2t the intersection and would create a worse traffic safely hazard

Sincerely,

@m«% G:L% ZCL/

signature

Aud < Abe (/4

printed name

dla w4t PL

address




May 24, 2017

Office of the City Clerk
City Hall, Room 385
200 N. Spring Street
Los Angeles, CA 30012

Re: Council File No. 17-0401 (17236 S. Hoover Street)

Dear City Clerk:

I support uphofding the decisions of the Harbor Area Planning Commission in reference to Councii Fiie
No. 17-0401 (VTT-73816-2A) and for APCH-2015-3176-ZC; ENV-2015-3748-MND, relating fo 17236 S
Hoover Street for the following reascns:

The former Calfrans property on which the homes are proposed to be bullt was intended to remain as a
butfer zane for the interchange of the 110 and 81 freeways and open space linking the area to the
remaining open bottomed section of the Dominguez Channel which contains native willows and to the
nearby Gardena Willows Wetland.

Most of the proposed homes would be localed very neary under the bus transit viaduct to the Harbor
Park and Ride center, placing many of the homes and future homeowners in danger from any vehicie
which might crash through the roadway barmrier

The proposed homes are located foo close fo the 110 and 91 freeways so that use cf the new homes'
outdoor space would mean increased exposure to high levels of air pollution from particulate matter and
very loud traffic noise for the new residents.

The proposed of 15, two-story single family homes is out of character with the existing mostly one-story
Merit Tract which is next o the project site

The subdivision is designed as a separate gated community. However, the lentative tract map approval
does not require s homeowners' association with requirements for future upkeep of the subdivision which
would lead 1o future problems with the upkeep and maintenance of the private roads, lighting, and
landscape mainienance.

The proposed project would have only one entrance and exit via a private streel, which would jead onlo
Hoover Street and is where 173" Street also intersects. This is a location which has already seen
vehicular crashes due to poor visibility at the intersection and would create a worse traffic safety hazard

Sincerely,

N u%m w2t

signature

Fae birh Aé/e%ﬁ/ﬁ St

prmted name

701 1. 1658 fae
address éﬂm %[3&2%7




May 18, 2017

Office of the City Clerk
City Hall, Room 395

200 N. Spring Streel
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Council File No. 17-0401 (17236 S. Hoover Street)

Dear City Clerk:

I support upholding the decisions of the Harbor Area Planning Commission in reference to Council File
No. 17-0401 (VTT-73816-2A) and for APCH-2015-31756-ZC; ENV-2015-3749-MND, relating to 17236 S.

Hoover Street for the following reasons:
The former Callvans property on which the homes are proposed to be built was intended to remain as a

buffer zone for the interchange of the 110 and 91 freeways and open space linking the area to the
remaining open bottomed section of the Dominguez Channel which contains native willows and to the

nearby Gardena Willows Wetland,

Most of the proposed homes would be located very nearly under the bus transit viaduct to the Harbor
Park and Ride center, placing many of the homes and future homeowners in danger from any vehicle
which might ¢rash through the roadway barrier

The proposed homes are located too close to the 110 and 91 freeways so thal use of the new homes'
outdoor space would mean increased exposure to high levels of air poilution from particulate matier and
very loud traffic noise for the new residents.

The proposed of 15, two-story single family homes is out of character with the existing mostly one-story
Merit Tract which is next to the project site
The subdivision is designed as a separate gated community. However, the tentative tract map approval

does not require a homeowners' association with requirements for future upkeep of the subdivision which
would lead to future problems with the upkeep and maintenance of the private roads, lighting, and

landscape maintenance.
The proposed project would have only one entrance and exit via a private street, which would lead onto

Hoover Street and is where 173" Street also intersects. This is a location which has already seen
vehlcular crashes due to poor visibility at the intersection and would create a worse traffic safety hazard

Sincerely,

signalure

printed name

E9 1/ /] 72ES T Gendleng -

address




May 24, 2017

Office of the City Clerk
City Hall, Room 385
200 N. Spring Street
Los Angeles, CA 80012

Re: Coungcil File No. 17-0401 (172368 S. Hoover Street)

Dear City Clerk:

1 support uphoiding the decisions of the Harbor Area Planning Commission in reference to Council File
No. 17-0401 (VTT-73816-2A) and for APCH-2015-3175.ZC; ENV-2015-3749-MND, relating to 17236 S.

Hoover Street for the foilowing reasons:

The former Caltrans property on which the homes are proposed to be built was intended to remain as a
buffer zone for the interchange of the 110 and 91 freeways and open space linking the area to the
remaining open bottomed section of the Dominguez Channel which contalns native willows and to the

nearby Gardeng Wilows Wetland,

Most of the proposed homes would be focated very nearly under the bus transit viaduct to the Harbaor
Fark and Ride center, placing many of the homes and future homeowners in danger from any vehicle

which might crash through the roadway barrier

The proposed homes are located too close to the 110 and 91 freeways so that use of the new homes'
outdoor space would mean increased exposure to high levels of air pollution from particulate matter and
very loud traffic noise for the new residents.

The proposed of 15, two-story single family homas is out of character with the existing mostly one-story
Merit Tract which is next to the project site

The subdivision is desighed as a separate gated community, However, the tentative tract map approval
does not require & homeowners' association with requirements for future upkeep of the subdivision which
would lead fo future problems with the upkeep and maintenance of the private roads, lighting, and

landscape maintenance.

The proposed project would have only one entrance and exit via a private street, which would lead onto
Hoover Street and is where 173" Street also intersects. This is a location which has already seen
vehicular crashes due to poor visibility at the intersection and would create & worse traffic safety hazard

s

sighature

BRE 71 CHer”

printed name
bs39 S Hoover st Car dey o

address




May 24, 2017

Office of the City Clerk
City Hall, Room 385
200 N. Bpring Street
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Council File No, 17-0401 {17238 8. Hoover Sireet)

Dear City Clerk:

| support upholding the decisions of the Harbor Area Planning Commission in reference to Council File
No. 17-0401 (VTT-73816-2A) and for APCH-2015-3175-ZC; ENV-2015-3749-MND, relating to 17236 S.
Hoover Street for the following reasons:

The former Caltrans property on which the homes are proposed to be buift was intended to remain as a
butfer zone for the interchange of the 110 and 81 freeways and opean space linking the area to the
remaining open botiomed section of the Dominguez Channel which contains native willows and to the

nearby Gardena Willows Wetland.

Most of the proposed homes would be located very nearly under the bus transit viaduct to the Harbor
Park and Ride center, ptacing many of the homes and future homeowners in danger from any vehicle
which might crash through the roadway barrier

The proposed homes are located too close to the 110 and 91 freeways so that use of the new homes'
outdoor space would mean increased exposure to high levels of air pollution from particulate matter and
very loud traffic nolse for the new residents.

The praposed of 15, two-story single family hormes is out of character with the existing mostly one-story
Merit Tract which is next to the project site

The subdivision is designed as a separate gated community. However, the tentative tract map approval
does not require a homeowners' association with requirernents for future upkeep of the subdivision which
would lead to future problems with the upkeep and maintenance of the private roads, lighting, and

[andscape maiitenance.

The propoesed project would have only one enfrance and exit via a private street, which would lead onto
Hoover Street and is where 173" Street also intersects. This is a location which has already seen
vehicular crashes due to poor visibility at the infersection and would create a worse traffic safety hazard

incerely, 0 o
; f s e .
signature T

CHR S B br e

printed name

o172 Ploce

éddress
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May 24, 2017

Office of the City Clerk
City Hall, Room 395
200 N. Spring Street
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Council File No. 17-0401 (17236 S. Hoover Street)

Dear City Clerk:

| support upholding the decisions of the Harbor Area Planning Commission in reference to Council File
No. 17-0401 (VTT-73816-2A) and for APCH-2015-3175-ZC; ENV-2015-3749-MND, relating to 17236 S.
Hoover Street for the following reasons:

The former Caltrans property on which the homes are proposed to be built was intended to remain as a
buffer zone for the interchange of the 110 and 91 freeways and open space linking the area to the
remaining open bottomed section of the Dominguez Channel which contains native willows and to the
nearby Gardena Willows Wetland.

Most of the proposed homes would be located very nearly under the bus transit viaduct to the Harbor
Park and Ride center, placing many of the homes and future homeowners in danger from any vehicle
which might crash through the roadway barrier

The proposed homes are located too close to the 110 and 91 freeways so that use of the new homes’
outdoor space would mean increased exposure to high levels of air pollution from particulate matter and
very loud traffic noise for the new residents.

The proposed of 15, two-story single family homes is out of character with the existing mostly one-story
Merit Tract which is next to the project site

The subdivision is designed as a separate gated community. However, the tentative tract map approval
does not require a homeowners' association with requirements for future upkeep of the subdivision which
would lead to future problems with the upkeep and maintenance of the private roads, lighting, and

landscape maintenance.
The proposed project would have only one entrance and exit via a private street, which would lead onto

Hoover Street and is where 173" Street also intersects. This is a location which has already seen
vehicular crashes due to poor visibility at the intersection and would create a worse traffic safety hazard

signature '
Elyztbe it SmirH

printed name ‘

/7321 Merir A]-'frg-

address




May 18, 2017

Office of the City Clerk
City Hall, Room 385
200 N. Spring Street
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Council File No. 17-0401 (17236 S. Hoover Street)

Dear City Clerk:

I'support upholding the decisions of the Harbor Area Planning Commission in reference to Council File
No. 17-0401 (VTT-73816-2A) and for APCH-2015-3175-ZC; ENV-2015-3749-MND, relating to 17236 S.

Hoover Street for the following reasons:

The former Caltrans property on which the homes are proposed to be built was intended to remain as a
buffer zone for the interchange of the 110 and 91 freeways and open space linking the area to the
remaining open bottomed section of the Dominguez Channel which contains native willows and to the

nearby Gardena Willows Wetland.

Most of the proposed homes would be located very nearly under the bus transit viaduct to the Harbor
Park and Ride center, placing many of the homes and future homeowners in danger from any vehicle

which might crash through the roadway barrier

The proposed homes are located too close to the 110 and 91 freeways so that use of the new homes'
outdoor space would mean increased exposure to high levels of air pollution from particulate matter and

very loud traffic noise for the new residents.

The proposed of 15, two-story single family homes is out of character with the existing mostly one-story
Merit Tract which is next to the project site

The subdivision is designed as a separate gated community. However, the tentative tract map approval
does not require a homeowners' association with requirements for future upkeep of the subdivision which
would lead to future problems with the upkeep and maintenance of the private roads, lighting, and

landscape maintenance.

The proposed project would have only one entrance and exit via a private street, which would lead onto

Hoover Street and is where 173" Street also intersects. This is a location which has already seen

vehicular crashes due to poor visibility at the intersection and would create a worse traffic safety hazard
"y ’},/J

Sincerely, | / ) / o
_ é%/a //A///@’;)
signature . ]

cialelb flif o,

printed name

822 1. 143" yzet (condler ceon

address
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May 24, 2017

Office of the City Clerk
City Hall, Room 395
200 N. Spring Street
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Council File No. 17-0401 (17236 S. Hoover Street)
Dear City Clerk:

| support upholding the decisions of the Harbor Area Planning Commission in reference to Council File
No. 17-0401 (VTT-73816-2A) and for APCH-2015-3175-ZC; ENV-2015-3749-MND, relating to 17236 S.
Hoover Street for the following reasons:

The former Caltrans property on which the homes are proposed to be built was intended to remain as a
buffer zone for the interchange of the 110 and 91 freeways and open space linking the area to the
remaining open bottomed section of the Dominguez Channel which contains native willows and to the
nearby Gardena Willows Wetland.

Most of the proposed homes would be located very nearly under the bus transit viaduct to the Harbor
Park and Ride center, placing many of the homes and future homeowners in danger from any vehicle
which might crash through the roadway barrier

The proposed homes are located too close to the 110 and 91 freeways so that use of the new homes’
outdoor space would mean increased exposure to high levels of air pollution from particulate matter and
very loud traffic noise for the new residents.

The proposed of 15, two-story single family homes is out of character with the existing mostly one-story
Merit Tract which is next to the project site

The subdivision is designed as a separate gated community. However, the tentative tract map approval
does not require a homeowners’ association with requirements for future upkeep of the subdivision which
would lead to future problems with the upkeep and maintenance of the private roads, lighting, and
landscape maintenance.

The proposed project would have only one entrance and exit via a private street, which would lead onto
Hoover Street and is where 173" Street also intersects. This is a location which has already seen
vehicular crashes due to poor visibility at the intersection and would create a worse traffic safety hazard

Sincerely,
SN
signature

ERK . Arees

printed name

Y130 et g o:)wﬂm,& 447

address




May 18, 2017

Office of the City Clerk
City Hall, Room 385
200 N. Spring Street
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Council File No. 17-0401 (17236 S. Hoover Street)

Dear City Clerk:

I support upholding the decisions of the Harbor Area Planning Commission in reference to Council File
No. 17-0401 (VTT-73816-2A) and for APCH-2015-3175-ZC; ENV-2015-3749-MND, relating to 17236 S.

Hoover Street for the following reasons:

The former Caltrans property on which the homes are proposed to be built was intended to remain as a
buffer zone for the interchange of the 110 and 91 freeways and open space linking the area to the
remaining open bottomed section of the Dominguez Channel which contains native willows and to the

nearby Gardena Willows Wetland.

Most of the proposed homes would be located very nearly under the bus transit viaduct to the Harbor
Park and Ride center, placing many of the homes and future homeowners in danger from any vehicle

which might crash through the roadway barrier

The proposed homes are located too close to the 110 and 91 freeways so that use of the new homes'
outdoor space would mean increased exposure to high levels of air pollution from particulate matter and

very loud traffic noise for the new residents.

The proposed of 15, two-story single family homes is out of character with the existing mostly one-story
Merit Tract which is next to the project site

The subdivision is designed as a separate gated community. However, the tentative tract map approval
does not require a homeowners' association with requirements for future upkeep of the subdivision which
would lead to future problems with the upkeep and maintenance of the private roads, lighting, and

landscape maintenance.

The proposed project would have only one entrance and exit via a private street, which would lead onto
Hoover Street and is where 173" Street also intersects. This is a location which has already seen
vehicular crashes due to poor visibility at the intersection and would create a worse traffic safety hazard

Sincerely,

HM Q W\agfmi’:@lw%ﬁ

signature

havvru Brndeuselhalc

printed name
sadress Geayolena € 024




May 18, 2017

Office of the City Clerk
City Hall, Room 395
200 N. Spring Street
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Council File No. 17-0401 (17236 S. Hoover Street)

Dear City Clerk:

I support upholding the decisions of the Harbor Area Planning Commission in reference to Council File
No. 17-0401 (VTT-73816-2A) and for APCH-2015-3175-ZC; ENV-2015-3749-MND, relating to 17236 S.

Hoover Street for the following reasons:

The former Caltrans property on which the homes are proposed to be built was intended to remain as a
buffer zone for the interchange of the 110 and 91 freeways and open space linking the area to the
remaining open bottomed section of the Dominguez Channel which contains native willows and to the

nearby Gardena Willows Wetland.

Most of the proposed homes would be located very nearly under the bus transit viaduct to the Harbor
Park and Ride center, placing many of the homes and future homeowners in danger from any vehicle

which might crash through the roadway barrier

The proposed homes are located too close to the 110 and 91 freeways so that use of the new homes'’
outdoor space would mean increased exposure to high levels of air pollution from particulate matter and

very loud traffic noise for the new residents.

The proposed of 15, two-story single family homes is out of character with the existing mostly one-story
Merit Tract which is next to the project site

The subdivision is designed as a separate gated community. However, the tentative tract map approval
does not require a homeowners' association with requirements for future upkeep of the subdivision which
would lead to future problems with the upkeep and maintenance of the private roads, lighting, and

landscape maintenance.

The proposed project would have only one entrance and exit via a private street, which would lead onto
Hoover Street and is where 173" Street also intersects. This is a location which has already seen

vehigular crashes due to poor visibility at the intersection and would create a worse traffic safety hazard

\S (77 € //I///’ Gu242

printed name
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address f
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May 24, 2017

Office of the City Clerk
City Hall, Room 395
200 N. Spring Street
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Council File No. 17-0401 (17236 S. Hoover Street)

Dear City Clerk:

| support upholding the decisions of the Harbor Area Planning Commission in reference to Council File
No. 17-0401 (VTT-73816-2A) and for APCH-2015-3175-ZC; ENV-2015-3749-MND, relating to 17236 S.
Hoover Street for the following reasons:

The former Caltrans property on which the homes are proposed to be built was intended to remain as a
buffer zone for the interchange of the 110 and 91 freeways and open space linking the area to the
remaining open bottomed section of the Dominguez Channel which contains native willows and to the
nearby Gardena Willows Wetland.

Most of the proposed homes would be located very nearly under the bus transit viaduct to the Harbor
Park and Ride center, placing many of the homes and future homeowners in danger from any vehicle
which might crash through the roadway barrier

The proposed homes are located too close to the 110 and 91 freeways so that use of the new homes’
outdoor space would mean increased exposure to high levels of air pollution from particulate matter and
very loud traffic noise for the new residents.

The proposed of 15, two-story single family homes is out of character with the existing mostly one-story
Merit Tract which is next to the project site

The subdivision is designed as a separate gated community. However, the tentative tract map approval
does not require a homeowners’ association with requirements for future upkeep of the subdivision which
would lead to future problems with the upkeep and maintenance of the private roads, lighting, and
landscape maintenance.

The proposed project would have only one entrance and exit via a private street, which would lead onto
Hoover Street and is where 173" Street also intersects. This is a location which has already seen
vehicular crashes due to poor visibility at the intersection and would create a worse traffic safety hazard

Sincerely, o
[onatom OF 27
,‘éig/nature
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May 18, 2017

Office of the City Clerk
City Hall, Room 395

200 N. Spring Street
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Council File No. 17-0401 (17236 S. Hoover Street)

Dear City Clerk:

I'support upholding the decisions of the Harbor Area Planning Commission in reference to Council File
No. 17-0401 (VTT-73816-2A) and for APCH-2015-3175-ZC; ENV-2015-3749-MND, relating to 17236 S.
Hoover Street for the following reasons:

The former Caltrans property on which the homes are proposed to be built was intended to remain as a
buffer zone for the interchange of the 110 and 91 freeways and open space linking the area to the
remaining open bottomed section of the Dominguez Channel which contains native willows and to the

nearby Gardena Willows Wetland.

Most of the proposed homes would be located very nearly under the bus transit viaduct to the Harbor
Park and Ride center, placing many of the homes and future homeowners in danger from any vehicle
which might crash through the roadway barrier

The proposed homes are located too ciose to the 110 and 91 freeways so that use of the new homes
outdoor space would mean increased exposure to high levels of air pollution from particulate matter and
very loud traffic noise for the new residents.

The proposed of 15, two-story single family homes is out of character with the existing mostly one-story
Merit Tract which is next to the project site
The subdivision is designed as a separate gated community. However, the tentative tract map approval

does not require a homeowners’ association with requirements for future upkeep of the subdivision which
would lead to future problems with the upkeep and maintenance of the private roads, lighting, and

landscape maintenance.

The proposed project would have only one entrance and exit via a private street, which would lead onto
Hoover Street and is where 173" Street also intersects. This is a location which has already seen
vehicular crashes due to poor visibility at the intersection and would create a worse traffic safety hazard
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May 24, 2017

Office of the City Clerk
City Hall, Room 395
200 N. Spring Street
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Council File No. 17-0401 (17236 S. Hoover Street)
Dear City Clerk:

| support upholding the decisions of the Harbor Area Planning Commission in reference to Council File
No. 17-0401 (VTT-73816-2A) and for APCH-2015-3175-ZC; ENV-2015-3749-MND, relating to 17236 S.
Hoover Street for the following reasons:

The former Caltrans property on which the homes are proposed to be built was intended to remain as a
buffer zone for the interchange of the 110 and 91 freeways and open space linking the area to the
remaining open bottomed section of the Dominguez Channel which contains native willows and to the
nearby Gardena Willows Wetland.

Most of the proposed homes would be located very nearly under the bus transit viaduct to the Harbor
Park and Ride center, placing many of the homes and future homeowners in danger from any vehicle
which might crash through the roadway barrier

The proposed homes are located too close to the 110 and 91 freeways so that use of the new homes’
outdoor space would mean increased exposure to high levels of air pollution from particulate matter and
very loud traffic noise for the new residents.

The proposed of 15, two-story single family homes is out of character with the existing mostly one-story
Merit Tract which is next to the project site

The subdivision is designed as a separate gated community. However, the tentative tract map approval
does not require a homeowners' association with requirements for future upkeep of the subdivision which
would lead to future problems with the upkeep and maintenance of the private roads, lighting, and
landscape maintenance.

The proposed project would have only one entrance and exit via a private street, which would lead onto
Hoover Street and is where 173" Street also intersects. This is a location which has already seen
vehicular crashes due to poor visibility at the intersection and would create a worse traffic safety hazard

Sincerely,

(s /RM

@gxature Q) )
Juoma Rodr \(%UUZJZ

printed name

1131 MUent Ase
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May 18, 2017

Office of the City Clerk
City Hall, Room 395
200 N. Spring Street
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Council File No. 17-0401 (17236 S. Hoover Street)

Dear City Clerk:

I support upholding the decisions of the Harbor Area Planning Commission in reference to Council File
No. 17-0401 (VTT-73816-2A) and for APCH-2015-3175-ZC; ENV-2015-3749-MND, relating to 17236 S.

Hoover Street for the following reasons:

The former Caltrans property on which the homes are proposed to be built was intended to remain as a
buffer zone for the interchange of the 110 and 91 freeways and open space linking the area to the
remaining open bottomed section of the Dominguez Channel which contains native willows and to the

nearby Gardena Willows Wetland.

Most of the proposed homes would be located very nearly under the bus transit viaduct to the Harbor
Park and Ride center, placing many of the homes and future homeowners in danger from any vehicle

which might crash through the roadway barrier

The proposed homes are located too close to the 110 and 91 freeways so that use of the new homes’
outdoor space would mean increased exposure to high levels of air pollution from particulate matter and

very loud traffic noise for the new residents.

The proposed of 15, two-story single family homes is out of character with the existing mostly one-story
Merit Tract which is next to the project site

The subdivision is designed as a separate gated community. However, the tentative tract map approval
does not require a homeowners’ association with requirements for future upkeep of the subdivision which
would lead to future problems with the upkeep and maintenance of the private roads, lighting, and

landscape maintenance.

The proposed project would have only one entrance and exit via a private street, which would lead onto
Hoover Street and is where 173" Street also intersects. This is a location which has already seen
vehicular crashes due to poor visibility at the intersection and would create a worse traffic safety hazard

Sincerelgy, )
Nidnd. Payrl
signature , ~

printed name
756 \W 112 Plnig ?}WM*
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May 24, 2017

Office of the City Clerk
City Hall, Room 395
200 N. Spring Street
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Council File No. 17-0401 (17236 S. Hoover Street)
Dear City Clerk:

| support upholding the decisions of the Harbor Area Planning Commission in reference to Council File
No. 17-0401 (VTT-73816-2A) and for APCH-2015-3175-ZC; ENV-2015-3749-MND, relating tc 17236 S.
Hoover Street for the following reasons:

The former Caltrans property on which the homes are proposed to be built was intended to remain as a
buffer zone for the interchange of the 110 and 91 freeways and open space linking the area to the
remaining open bottomed section of the Dominguez Channel which contains native willows and to the
nearby Gardena Willows Wetland.

Most of the proposed homes would be located very nearly under the bus transit viaduct to the Harbor
Park and Ride center, placing many of the homes and future homeowners in danger from any vehicle
which might crash through the roadway barrier

The proposed homes are located too close to the 110 and 91 freeways so that use of the new homes’
outdoor space would mean increased exposure to high levels of air pollution from particulate matter and
very loud traffic noise for the new residents,

The proposed of 15, two-story single family homes is out of character with the existing mostly one-story
Merit Tract which is next to the project site

The subdivision is designed as a separate gated community. However, the tentative tract map approval
does not require a homeowners’ association with requirements for future upkeep of the subdivision which
would lead to future problems with the upkeep and maintenance of the private roads, lighting, and
landscape maintenance.

The proposed project would have only one entrance and exit via a private street, which would lead onto
Hoover Street and is where 173" Street also intersects. This is a location which has already seen
vehicular crashes due to poor visibility at the intersection and would create a worse traffic safety hazard

Sincerely,

D

signature

VOTATY A

printed name
VAol MO AU (Grvpane  CA
address Q\OW/\




May 24, 2017

Office of the City Clerk
City Hall, Room 395
200 N. Spring Street
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Council File No. 17-0401 (17236 S. Hoover Street)

Dear City Clerk:

| support upholding the decisions of the Harbor Area Planning Commission in reference to Council File
No. 17-0401 (VTT-73816-2A) and for APCH-2015-3175-ZC; ENV-2015-3749-MND, relating to 17236 S.
Hoover Street for the following reasons:

The former Caltrans property on which the homes are proposed to be built was intended to remain as a
buffer zone for the interchange of the 110 and 91 freeways and open space linking the area to the
remaining open bottomed section of the Dominguez Channel which contains native willows and to the

nearby Gardena Willows Wetland.

Most of the proposed homes would be located very nearly under the bus transit viaduct to the Harbor
Park and Ride center, placing many of the homes and future homeowners in danger from any vehicle
which might crash through the roadway barrier

The proposed homes are located too close to the 110 and 91 freeways so that use of the new homes’
outdoor space would mean increased exposure to high levels of air pollution from particulate matter and
very loud traffic noise for the new residents.

The proposed of 15, two-story single family homes is out of character with the existing mostly one-story
Merit Tract which is next to the project site

The subdivision is designed as a separate gated community. However, the tentative tract map approval
does not require a homeowners' association with requirements for future upkeep of the subdivision which
would lead to future problems with the upkeep and maintenance of the private roads, lighting, and
landscape maintenance.

The proposed project would have only one entrance and exit via a private street, which would lead onto
Hoover Street and is where 173" Street also intersects. This is a location which has already seen
vehicular crashes due to poor visibility at the intersection and woulid create a worse traffic safety hazard

Sincerely,

/i [ /«ﬁl Jr y

signature
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printed name
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May 24, 2017

Office of the City Clerk
City Hall, Room 395
200 N. Spring Street
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Council File No. 17-0401 (17236 S. Hoover Street)

Dear City Clerk:

I support upholding the decisions of the Harbor Area Planning Commission in reference to Council File
No. 17-0401 (VTT-73816-2A) and for APCH-2015-3175-ZC; ENV-2015-3749-MND, relating to 17236 S.
Hoover Street for the following reasons:

The former Caltrans property on which the homes are proposed to be built was intended to remain as a
buffer zone for the interchange of the 110 and 91 freeways and open space linking the area to the
remaining open bottomed section of the Dominguez Channel which contains native willows and to the

nearby Gardena Willows Wetland.

Most of the proposed homes would be located very nearly under the bus transit viaduct to the Harbor
Park and Ride center, placing many of the homes and future homeowners in danger from any vehicle
which might crash through the roadway barrier

The proposed homes are located too close to the 110 and 91 freeways so that use of the new homes'’
outdoor space would mean increased exposure to high levels of air pollution from particulate matter and
very loud traffic noise for the new residents.

The proposed of 15, two-story single family homes is out of character with the existing mostly one-story
Merit Tract which is next to the project site

The subdivision is designed as a separate gated community. However, the tentative tract map approval
does not require a homeowners’ association with requirements for future upkeep of the subdivision which
would lead to future problems with the upkeep and maintenance of the private roads, lighting, and
landscape maintenance.

The proposed project would have only one entrance and exit via a private street, which would lead onto
Hoover Street and is where 173"™ Street also intersects. This is a location which has already seen
vehicular crashes due to poor visibility at the intersection and would create a worse traffic safety hazard

signature
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May 24, 2017

Office of the City Clerk
City Hall, Room 395
200 N. Spring Street
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Council File No. 17-0401 (17236 S. Hoover Street)

Dear City Clerk:

| support upholding the decisions of the Harbor Area Planning Commission in reference to Council File
No. 17-0401 (VTT-73816-2A) and for APCH-2015-3175-ZC; ENV-2015-3749-MND, relating to 17236 S.
Hoover Street for the following reasons:

The former Caltrans property on which the homes are proposed to be built was intended to remain as a
buffer zone for the interchange of the 110 and 91 freeways and open space linking the area to the
remaining open bottomed section of the Dominguez Channel which contains native willows and to the
nearby Gardena Willows Wetland.

Most of the proposed homes would be located very nearly under the bus transit viaduct to the Harbor
Park and Ride center, placing many of the homes and future homeowners in danger from any vehicle
which might crash through the roadway barrier

The proposed homes are located too close to the 110 and 91 freeways so that use of the new homes’
outdoor space would mean increased exposure to high levels of air pollution from particulate matter and
very loud traffic noise for the new residents.

The proposed of 15, two-story single family homes is out of character with the existing mostly one-story
Merit Tract which is next to the project site

The subdivision is designed as a separate gated community. However, the tentative tract map approval
does not require a homeowners’ association with requirements for future upkeep of the subdivision which
would lead to future problems with the upkeep and maintenance of the private roads, lighting, and
landscape maintenance.

The proposed project would have only one entrance and exit via a private street, which would lead onto
Hoover Street and is where 173" Street also intersects. This is a location which has already seen
vehicular crashes due to poor visibility at the intersection and would create a worse traffic safety hazard

Sincerely, )

/é\( /\_)‘}\vl/\;i

signature _

Mo $ndl
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May 25, 2017

Office of the City Clerk
City Hall, Room 395
200 N. Spring Street
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Council File No. 17-0401 (17236 S. Hoover Street)

Dear City Clerk:

I support upholding the decisions of the Harbor Area Planning Commission in reference to Council File
No. 17-0401 (VTT-73816-2A) and for APCH-2015-3175-ZC; ENV-2015-3749-MND, relating to 17236 S.

Hoover Street for the following reasons:

The former Caltrans property on which the homes are proposed to be built was intended to remain as a
buffer zone for the interchange of the 110 and 91 freeways and open space linking the area to the
remaining open bottomed section of the Dominguez Channel which contains native willows and to the

nearby Gardena Willows Wetland.

Most of the proposed homes would be located very nearly under the bus transit viaduct to the Harbor
Park and Ride center, placing many of the homes and future homeowners in danger from any vehicle
which might crash through the roadway barrier

The proposed homes are located too close to the 110 and 91 freeways so that use of the new homes’
outdoor space would mean increased exposure to high levels of air poliution from particulate matter and

very loud traffic noise for the new residents.

The proposed of 15, two-story single family homes is out of character with the existing mostly one-story
Merit Tract which is next to the project site

The subdivision is designed as a separate gated community. However, the tentative tract map approval
does not require a homeowners’ assaciation with requirements for future upkeep of the subdivision which
would lead to future problems with the upkeep and maintenance of the private roads, lighting, and
landscape maintenance.

The proposed project would have only one entrance and exit via a private street, which would lead onto
Hoover Street and is where 173™ Street also intersects. This is a location which has already seen
vehicular crashes due to poor visibility at the intersection and would create a worse traffic safety hazard

Sincerely,
signature o

MihGReS P. VALDED

printed name
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May 24, 2017

Office of the City Clerk
City Hall, Room 395
200 N. Spring Street
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Council File No. 17-0401 (17236 S. Hoover Street)
Dear City Clerk:

| support upholding the decisions of the Harbor Area Planning Commission in reference to Council File
No. 17-0401 (VTT-73816-2A) and for APCH-2015-3175-ZC; ENV-2015-3749-MND, relating to 17236 S.
Hoover Street for the following reasons:

The former Caltrans property on which the homes are proposed to be built was intended to remain as a
buffer zone for the interchange of the 110 and 91 freeways and open space linking the area to the
remaining open bottomed section of the Dominguez Channel which contains native willows and to the
nearby Gardena Willows Wetland.

Most of the proposed homes would be located very nearly under the bus transit viaduct to the Harbor
Park and Ride center, placing many of the homes and future homeowners in danger from any vehicle
which might crash through the roadway barrier

The proposed homes are located too close to the 110 and 91 freeways so that use of the new homes’
outdoor space would mean increased exposure to high levels of air pollution from particulate matter and
very loud traffic noise for the new residents.

The proposed of 15, two-story single family homes is out of character with the existing mostly one-story
Merit Tract which is next to the project site

The subdivision is designed as a separate gated community. However, the tentative tract map approval
does not require a homeowners' association with requirements for future upkeep of the subdivision which
would lead to future problems with the upkeep and maintenance of the private roads, lighting, and
landscape maintenance.

The proposed project would have only one entrance and exit via a private street, which would lead onto
Hoover Street and is where 173" Street also intersects. This is a location which has already seen
vehicular crashes due to poor visibility at the intersection and would create a worse traffic safety hazard

Sincerely,

e,
P e T
signature .

Oscar %fez.
printed name

13201 Mexit  Ave GG(A{’HO!,QQA 024}

address
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May 24, 2017

Office of the City Clerk
City Hall, Room 385
200 N. Spring Street
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Council File No. 17-0401 (17236 S. Hoover Street)
Dear City Clerk:

| support upholding the decisions of the Harbor Area Planning Commission in reference to Council File
No. 17-0401 (VTT-73816-2A) and for APCH-2015-3175-ZC; ENV-2015-3749-MND, relating to 17236 S.
Hoover Street for the following reasons:

The former Caltrans property on which the homes are proposed to be built was intended to remain as a
buffer zone for the interchange of the 110 and 91 freeways and open space linking the area to the
remaining open bottomed section of the Dominguez Channel which contains native willows and to the
nearby Gardena Willows Wetland.

Most of the proposed homes would be located very nearly under the bus transit viaduct to the Harbor
Park and Ride center, placing many of the homes and future homeowners in danger from any vehicle
which might crash through the roadway barrier

The proposed homes are located too close to the 110 and 91 freeways so that use of the new homes'
outdoor space would mean increased exposure to high levels of air pollution from particulate matter and
very loud traffic noise for the new residents.

The proposed of 15, two-story single family homes is out of character with the existing mostly one-story
Merit Tract which is next to the project site

The subdivision is designed as a separate gated community. However, the tentative tract map approval
does not require a homeowners' association with requirements for future upkeep of the subdivision which
would lead to future problems with the upkeep and maintenance of the private roads, lighting, and
landscape maintenance.

The proposed project would have only one entrance and exit via a private street, which would lead onto
Hoover Street and is where 173 Street also intersects. This is a location which has already seen
vehicular crashes due to poor visibility at the intersection and would create a worse traffic safety hazard

Sincerely,
snkénature

Ph  TALLEHWD-

printed name
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address




May 18, 2017

Office of the City Clerk
City Hall, Room 395
200 N. Spring Street
Los Angeles, CA 80012

Re: Council File No. 17-0401 (17238 S. Hoover Street)

Dear City Clerk:

| support upholding the decisions of the Harbor Area Planning Commission in reference to Council File
No. 17-0401 (VTT-73816-2A) and for APCH-2015-3175-ZC; ENV-2015-3749-MND, relating to 17236 S.

Hoover Street for the following reasons:

The former Caltrans property on which the homes are proposed to be built was intended to remain as a
buffer zone for the interchange of the 110 and 91 freeways and open space linking the area to the
remaining open bottomed section of the Dominguez Channel which contains native willows and to the

nearby Gardena Willows Wetland.

Most of the proposed homes would be located very nearly under the bus transit viaduct to the Harbor
Park and Ride center, placing many of the homes and future homeowners in danger from any vehicle

which might crash through the roadway barrier

The proposed homes are located too close to the 110 and 91 freeways so that use of the new homes’
outdoor space would mean increased exposure to high levels of air pollution from particulate matter and

very loud traffic noise for the new residents,

The proposed of 15, two-story single family homes is out of character with the existing mostly one-story
Merit Tract which is next to the project site

The subdivision is designed as a separate gated community. However, the tentative tract map approval
does not require a homeowners’ association with requirements for future upkeep of the subdivision which
would lead to future problems with the upkeep and maintenance of the private roads, lighting, and

landscape maintenance.

The proposed project would have only one entrance and exit via a private street, which would lead onto
Hoover Street and is where 173™ Street also intersects. This is a location which has already seen
vehicular crashes due to poor visibility at the intersection and would create a worse traffic safety hazard

Incyrely,
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May 18, 2017

Office of the City Clerk
City Hall, Room 395
200 N. Spring Street
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Council File No. 17-0401 (17236 S. Hoover Street)

Dear City Clerk:

I support upholding the decisions of the Harbor Area Planning Commission in reference to Council File
No. 17-0401 (VTT-73816-2A) and for APCH-2015-3175-ZC; ENV-2015-3749-MND, relating to 17236 S.

Hoover Street for the following reasons:

The former Caltrans property on which the homes are proposed to be built was intended to remain as a
buffer zone for the interchange of the 110 and 91 freeways and open space linking the area to the
remaining open bottomed section of the Dominguez Channel which contains native willows and to the

nearby Gardena Willows Wetland.

Most of the proposed homes would be located very nearly under the bus transit viaduct to the Harbor
Park and Ride center, placing many of the homes and future homeowners in danger from any vehicle

which might crash through the roadway barrier

The proposed homes are located too close to the 110 and 91 freeways so that use of the new homes'’
outdoor space would mean increased exposure to high levels of air pollution from particulate matter and

very loud traffic noise for the new residents.

The proposed of 15, two-story single family homes is out of character with the existing mostly one-story
Merit Tract which is next to the project site

The subdivision is designed as a separate gated community. However, the tentative tract map approval
does not require a homeowners' association with requirements for future upkeep of the subdivision which
would lead to future problems with the upkeep and maintenance of the private roads, lighting, and

landscape maintenance.
The proposed project would have only one entrance and exit via a private street, which would lead onto

Hoover Street and is where 173™ Street also intersects. This is a location which has already seen
vehicular crashes due to poor visibility at the intersection and would create a worse traffic safety hazard

Sincerely,

sign
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May 24, 2017

Office of the City Clerk
City Hall, Room 395
200 N. Spring Street
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Council File No. 17-0401 (17236 S. Hoover Street)
Dear City Clerk:

I support upholding the decisions of the Harbor Area Planning Commission in reference to Council File
No. 17-0401 (VTT-73816-2A) and for APCH-2015-3175-ZC; ENV-2015-3749-MND, relating to 17236 S.
Hoover Street for the foliowing reasons:

The former Caltrans property on which the homes are proposed to be built was intended to remain as a
buffer zone for the interchange of the 110 and 91 freeways and open space linking the area to the
remaining open bottomed section of the Dominguez Channel which contains native willows and to the
nearby Gardena Willows Wetland.

Most of the proposed homes would be located very nearly under the bus transit viaduct to the Harbor
Park and Ride center, placing many of the homes and future homeowners in danger from any vehicle
which might crash through the roadway barrier

The proposed homes are located too close to the 110 and 91 freeways so that use of the new homes'
outdoor space would mean increased exposure to high levels of air pollution from particulate matter and
very loud traffic noise for the new residents.

The proposed of 15, two-story single family homes is out of character with the existing mostly one-story
Merit Tract which is next to the project site

The subdivision is designed as a separate gated community. However, the tentative tract map approval
does not require a homeowners' association with requirements for future upkeep of the subdivision which
would lead to future problems with the upkeep and maintenance of the private roads, lighting, and
landscape maintenance.

The proposed project would have only one entrance and exit via a private street, which would lead onto
Hoover Street and is where 173" Street also intersects. This is a location which has already seen
vehicular crashes due to poor visibility at the intersection and would create a worse traffic safety hazard

Sincerely,

FHanady
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May 18, 2017

Office of the City Clerk
City Hall, Room 395
200 N. Spring Street
Los Angeles, CA 80012

Re: Council File No. 17-0401 (17236 S. Hoover Street)

Dear City Clerk:

a Planning Commission in reference to Council File
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May 18, 2017

Office of the City Clerk
City Hall, Room 385
200 N. Spring Street
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Council File No. 17-0401 (17236 S. Hoover Street)

Dear City Clerk:

I support upholding the decisions of the Harbor Area Planning Commission in reference to Council File
No. 17-0401 (VTT-73816-2A) and for APCH-2015-3175-ZC; ENV-2015-3749-MND, relating to 17236 S.
Hoover Street for the following reasons:

The former Caltrans property on which the homes are proposed to be buiit was intended to remain as a

buffer zone for the interchange of the 110 and 91 freeways and open space linking the area to the
remaining open bottomed section of the Dominguez Channel which contains native willows and to the

nearby Gardena Willows Wetland.

Most of the proposed homes would be located very nearly under the bus transit viaduct to the Harbor
Park and Ride center, placing many of the homes and future homeowners in danger from any vehicle
which might crash through the roadway barrier

The proposed homes are located too close to the 110 and 91 freeways so that use of the new homes'
outdoor space would mean increased exposure to high levels of air pollution from particulate matter and
very loud traffic noise for the new residents.

The proposed of 15, two-story single family homes is out of character with the existing mostly one-story
Merit Tract which is next to the project site

The subdivision is designed as a separate gated community. However, the tentative tract map approval
does not require a homeowners’ association with requirements for future upkeep of the subdivision which

would lead to future problems with the upkeep and maintenance of the private roads, lighting, and
landscape maintenance.

The proposed project would have only one entrance and exit via a private street, which would iead onto
Hoover Street and is where 173" Street also intersects. This is a location which has already seen
vehicular crashes due to poor visibility at the intersection and would create a worse traffic safety hazard

Sincerely,
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IPENO /P nd) LE
Na— (O Fa3 F—

address



May 18, 2017

Office of the City Clerk
City Hall, Room 395
200 N. Spring Street
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Council File No. 17-0401 (17236 S. Hoover Street})

Dear City Clerk:

rbor Area Planning Commission in reference to Council File

| support upholding the decisions of the Ha
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The proposed project would have only one entrance and exit via a private street, which would lead onto
Hoover Street and is where 173" Street also intersects. This is a location which has already seen
vehicular crashes due to poor visibility at the intersection and would create a worse traffic safety hazard

Sincerely,
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May 24, 2017

Office of the City Clerk
City Hall, Room 395
200 N. Spring Street
Los Angeles, CA 80012

Re: Council File No. 17-0401 (17236 S. Hoover Street)

Dear City Clerk:

| support upholding the decisions of the Harbor Area Planning Commission in reference to Council File
No. 17-0401 (VTT-73816-2A) and for APCH-2015-3175-ZC; ENV-2015-3749-MND, relating to 17236 S.
Hoover Street for the following reasons:

The former Caltrans property on which the homes are proposed to be built was intended to remain as a
buffer zone for the interchange of the 110 and 91 freeways and open space linking the area to the
remaining open bottomed section of.the Dominguez Channel which contains native willows and to the
nearby Gardena Willows Wetland.

Most of the proposed homes would bé located very nearly under the bus transit viaduct to the Harbor
Park and Ride center, placing many of the homes and future homeowners in danger from any vehicle
which might crash through the roadway barrier

The proposed homes are located too close to the 110 and 91 freeways so that use of the new homes'
outdoor space would mean increased exposure to high levels of air poliution from particulate matter and
very loud traffic noise for the new residents.

The proposed of 15, two-story single family homes is out of character with the existing mostly one-story
Merit Tract which is next to the project site

The subdivision is designed as a separate gated community. However, the tentative tract map approval
does not require a homeowners’ association with requirements for future upkeep of the subdivision which
would lead to future problems with the upkeep and maintenance of the private roads, lighting, and
landscape maintenance.

The proposed project would have only one entrance and exit via a private street, which would lead onto
Hoover Street and is where 173" Street also intersects. This is a location which has already seen
vehicular crashes due to poor visibility at the intersection and would create a worse traffic safety hazard
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May 24, 2017

Office of the City Clerk
City Hall, Room 395
200 N. Spring Street
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Council File No. 17-0401 (17236 S. Hoover Street)
Dear City Clerk:

| support upholding the decisions of the Harbor Area Planning Commission in reference to Council File
No. 17-0401 (VTT-73816-2A) and for APCH-2015-3175-ZC; ENV-2015-3749-MND, relating to 17236 S.
Hoover Street for the following reasons:

The former-Caltrans property on which the homes are proposed to be built was intended to remain as a
buffer zone for the interchange of the 110 and 91 freeways and open space linking the area to the
remaining open bottomed section of the Dominguez Channel which contains native willows and to the
nearby Gardena Willows Wetland.

Most of the proposed homes would be located very nearly under the bus transit viaduct to the Harbor
Park and Ride center, placing many of the homes and future homeowners in danger from any vehicle
which might.crash through the roadway barrier

N
The proposed homes are located too close to the 110 and 91 freeways so that use of the new homes’
outdoor space would mean increased exposure to high levels of air pollution from particulate matter ana
very loud traffic noise for the new residents.

The proposed of 15, two-story single family homes is out of character with the existing mostly one-story
Merit Tract which is next to the project site

The subdivision is designed as a separate gated community. However, the tentative tract map approval
does not require a homeowners' association with requirements for future upkeep of the subdivision which
would lead to future problems with the upkeep and maintenance of the private roads, lighting, and
landscape maintenance.

The proposed project would have only one entrance and exit via a private street, which would lead onto

Hoover Street and is where 173" Street also intersects. This is a location which has already seen
vehicular crashes due to poor visibility at the intersection and would create a worse traffic safety hazard

Singerely, /
Qﬁ /M/// ///

5|gnature

lobatn wotiars”

printed name

Ay Ub’sf § 11+ S*r_ Gx@mhwk

address




6/5/2017 Council File 17-0401 letters of opposition (Sunny Jung, Tracy Dixon, Victor Sedano, Jeff Bischoff) - Google Groups

Google Groups

Council File 17-0401 letters of opposition (Sunny Jung, Tracy Dixon, Victor Sedano,
Jeff Bischoff)

Harbor North Jun 1, 2017 3:50 PM
Posted in group: Clerk-PLUM-Committee

https://groups.google.com/allacity.org/forum/print/msg/clerk.plumcommittee/ QURGEW Y 1RdU /fauwRI6AAAAJ ?ctz=3906380_84 88 104280_84_446940 7



whe

May 24, 2017

Office of the City Clerk
City Hall, Room 395
200 N. Spring Street
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Council File No. 17-0401 (17236 S. Hoover Street)
Dear City Clerk:

| support upholding the decisions of the Harbor Area Planning Commission in reference to Council File
No. 17-0401 (VTT-73816-2A) and for APCH-2015-3175-ZC; ENV-2015-3749-MND, relating to 17236 S.
Hoover Street for the following reasons:

The former Caltrans property on which the homes are proposed to be built was intended to remain as a
buffer zone for the interchange of the 110 and 91 freeways and open space linking the area to the
remaining open bottomed section of the Dominguez Channel which contains native willows and to the
nearby Gardena Willows Wetland.

Most of the proposed homes would be located very nearly under the bus transit viaduct to the Harbor
Park and Ride center, placing many of the homes and future homeowners in danger from any vehicle
which might crash through the roadway barrier

The proposed homes are located too close to the 110 and 91 freeways so that use of the new homes’
outdoor space would mean increased exposure to high levels of air pollution from particulate matter and
very loud traffic noise for the new residents.

The proposed of 15, two-story single family homes is out of character with the existing mostly one-story
Merit Tract which is next to the project site

The subdivision is designed as a separate gated community. However, the tentative tract map approval
does not require a homeowners' association with requirements for future upkeep of the subdivision which
would lead to future problems with the upkeep and maintenance of the private roads, lighting, and
landscape maintenance.

The proposed project would have only one entrance and exit via a private street, which would lead onto
Hoover Street and is where 173" Street also intersects. This is a location which has already seen
vehicular crashes due to poor visibility at the intersection and would create a worse traffic safety hazard

Sincerely, _/
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- Ty .
= uny] ]
printed name dJ N

630 W (0 & Gedewa A Qo>af

address




May 24, 2017

Office of the City Clerk
City Hall, Room 395
200 N. Spring Street
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Council File No. 17-0401 (17236 S. Hoover Street)

Dear City Clerk:

| support upholding the decisions of the Harbor Area Planning Commission in reference to Council File
No. 17-0401 (VTT-73816-2A) and for APCH-2015-3175-ZC; ENV-2015-3749-MND, relating to 17236 S.
Hoover Street for the following reasons:

The former Caltrans property on which the homes are proposed to be built was intended to remain as a
buffer zone for the interchange of the 110 and 91 freeways and open space linking the area to the
remaining open bottomed section of the Dominguez Channel which contains native willows and to the

nearby Gardena Willows Wetland.

Most of the proposed homes would be located very nearly under the bus transit viaduct to the Harbor
Park and Ride center, placing many of the homes and future homeowners in danger from any vehicle
which might crash through the roadway barrier

The proposed homes are located too close to the 110 and 91 freeways so that use of the new homes’
outdoor space would mean increased exposure to high levels of air pollution from particulate matter and
very loud traffic noise for the new residents.

The proposed of 15, two-story single family homes is out of character with the existing mostly one-story
Merit Tract which is next to the project site

The subdivision is designed as a separate gated community. However, the tentative tract map approval
does not require a homeowners' association with requirements for future upkeep of the subdivision which
would lead to future problems with the upkeep and maintenance of the private roads, lighting, and
landscape maintenance.

The proposed project would have only one entrance and exit via a private street, which would lead onto

Hoover Street and is where 173" Street also intersects. This is a location which has already seen
vehicular crashes due to poor visibility at the intersection and would create a worse traffic safety hazard

Sincerely,

\\.;/'? - '(/\/}__/{./ I: 1 If’;'ﬂ"_i
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May 18, 2017

Office of the City Clerk
City Hall, Room 385
200 N. Spring Street
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Council File No. 17-0401 (17236 S. Hoover Street)

Dear City Clerk:

a Planning Commission in reference to Council File

| support upholding the decisions of the Harbor Are
-2015-3749-MND, relating to 17236 S.

No. 17-0401 (VTT-73816-2A) and for APCH-2015-3175-ZC; ENV
Hoover Street for the following reasons:

The former Caltrans property on which the homes are proposed to be built was intended to remain as a
buffer zone for the interchange of the 110 and 91 freeways and open space linking the area to the
remaining open bottomed section of the Dominguez Channel which contains native willows and to the

nearby Gardena Willows Wetland.
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The subdivision is designed as a separate gated community. However, the tentative tract map approval
does not require a homeowners’ association with requirements for future upkeep of the subdivision which
would lead to future problems with the upkeep and maintenance of the private roads, lighting, and

landscape maintenance.
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May 24, 2017

Office of the City Clerk
City Hall, Room 395
200 N. Spring Street
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Council File No. 17-0401 (17236 S. Hoover Street)

Dear City Clerk:

| support upholding the decisions of the Harbor Area Planning Commission in reference to Council File
No. 17-0401 (VTT-73816-2A) and for APCH-2015-3175-ZC; ENV-2015-3749-MND, relating to 17236 S.
Hoover Street for the following reasons:

The former Caltrans property on which the homes are proposed to be built was intended to remain as a
buffer zone for the interchange of the 110 and 91 freeways and open space linking the area to the
remaining open bottomed section of the Dominguez Channel which contains native willows and to the

nearby Gardena Willows Wetland.

Most of the proposed homes would be located very nearly under the bus transit viaduct to the Harbor
Park and Ride center, placing many of the homes and future homeowners in danger from any vehicle
which might crash through the roadway barrier

The proposed homes are located too close to the 110 and 91 freeways so that use of the new homes'
outdoor space would mean increased exposure to high levels of air pollution from particulate matter and
very loud traffic noise for the new residents.

The proposed of 15, two-story single family homes is out of character with the existing mostly one-story
Merit Tract which is next to the project site

The subdivision is designed as a separate gated community. However, the tentative tract map approval
does not require a homeowners’ association with requirements for future upkeep of the subdivision which
would lead to future problems with the upkeep and maintenance of the private roads, lighting, and
landscape maintenance.

The proposed project would have only one entrance and exit via a private street, which would lead onto
Hoover Street and is where 173" Street also intersects. This is a location which has already seen
vehicular crashes due to poor visibility at the intersection and would create a worse traffic safety hazard
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